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Our own bespoke 
curriculum written 
by our art 
specialists, suited to 
our children and 
our school with 
progression evident 
across units and 
year groups. 

Each art unit follows 
same structure:

Explore and 
Appreciate 

Drawing skills
Painting skills

Sculpture/textile skills
Create 

Evaluate

Key mediums are taught 
each half term through 
drawing, painting, 
sculpture and textiles. 
These progress each 
term, building on their 
knowledge each year. 

Disciplinary 
knowledge is taught 
from the very first 
lesson with children 
starting each unit by 
learning about the 
history of great art 
movements and 
exploring how they 
can be influenced by 
this. 

Children work in 
sketchbooks 
showing their 
learning journey 
through different 
mediums and 
annotations. 

Art vocabulary is used 
and taught as well as 
referred to in sketch 
books. Children learn 

the key principles of art:
colour, tone, tint, shade, 

pattern, texture, line, 
shape and form. 

All art lessons 
are made 

accessible for 
our SEND 
children

Children use self 
and peer 
assessment to 
access their work, 
evaluating it using 
key disciplinary 
questions. 

Learning explores the 
three key areas from 
Ofsted’s art research 
review : Practical 
Knowledge, Theoretical 
knowledge and 
disciplinary knowledge.  














